


Fernery
Maintenance work will begin shortly before painting can commence.

We will then have to attend to replanting the ferns, selecting additional
new ones arnd labelling.

"Growing Friends™

As you know this small group meet fortnightly (lst & 3rd Mondays, 10 - 12)
in the gardens. They are currently involved in planting out espaliered
fruit trees, re-potting Flora for Victoria trees and exposing the original
stone walls and paths. Please ring ILorraine Richardson on 5565-1217 a.h.
if you can give us same potted plants or help in gardening. They have
designed a lovely gardening apron with our emblem on the front and these
are for sale to Friernds.
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- URGENT

HELP IS NEEDED BY MEMBERS (NOT ONLY THE COMMITTEE) TO ACHIEVE THE WORK
ABOVE MENTIONED DURING THE NEXT SIX MONTHS IF WE ARE TO RUN A SUCCESSFUL
CONFERENCE AND HAVE THE GARDENS PRESENTED AS A BOTANIC GARDEN.

Over 100 delegates from other botanic gardens will be attending our
conference and the work of the Friends will be on display.

Marigold Curtis
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